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June 2024
Dear Prospective Candidate,

I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of Teaching Assistant in the Early Years at St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. 
Our school has a strong Catholic ethos that underpins all we do. We have a highly effective senior leadership team, enthusiastic, supportive and skilled teachers and a large team of dedicated support staff. Staff well-being is very important to us and we value every member of our hardworking and friendly team.

We are a well-resourced school with a supportive and dedicated Governing Body that is committed to the pupils and families of our school and to the continuous professional development of our staff.
We are looking for individuals with excellent people skills, who can nurture and support our children in their learning, whilst at the same time addressing the social, emotional, welfare and happiness of our pupils. 

You will find lots of information on our website, however the best way to find out about our school is to come and see us.  We would love to show you round and answer any questions you may have.  Please contact the school office to arrange a suitable time.
I look forward to meeting you personally.
Yours faithfully,
C Monaghan
Headteacher
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